
Submitter: Becky  WALCHLI 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Natural Resources and 
Wildfire 

Measure, Appointment or 
Topic: 

SB1154 

This bill is an undue burden on all property/homeownersin Oregon. We raise 

livestock and grow gardens, to feed our family and extended family.  We built our 

home, developed our land, and paid dearly to have a well drilled and to have the 

potential burden of having our water metered, inspected, and our septic system 

inspected (with what they aren't telling us, will be for a hefty fee) is just another way 

for the Democrats to ruin Oregon  and our livelihoods.  I oppose and strongly urge 

everyone to oppose this bill. 


